
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 26th April 2018  

New Specification GCSE revision session: Wednesday 2nd May – 4pm-5pm  

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

                 Due to the introduction of the new specification of GCSE History and the changes 

to the style of examination questions, the History department is offering students an 

opportunity to attend a GCSE revision presentation in the main hall available to all GCSE 

historians with a focus on how to master the types of question associated with the new 

specification Paper I. Examination technique is an integral part of the department’s teaching 

at GCSE level and this opportunity will afford students the opportunity to revisit and 

augment elements of examination technique covered earlier in the course. The one hour 

session will involve a ‘walk-though’ of a sample paper, advice, exemplar responses and an 

opportunity to ask any questions.  I do hope that your son/daughter can attend this 

presentation. I wish them the best of luck for their GCSE examinations in the summer. If you 

have any further questions please do not hesitate to email.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. M. Spiers 

Head of History Department 

 

Email: spiersm@ripongrammar.co.uk  
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